
  31 January 2025 

Statement from Northern Territory Chief Minister Lia Finocchiaro: 
 
I’m disappointed by Channel 9’s decision to further withdraw from the Territory. 
  
Corporate Australia has a responsibility to continue providing services to regional communities, not 
cut them off for the sake of budget savings and higher profits. 

 


